Frequently asked questions 
Q: Why do I need to call Careline after sending a referral for an Oysta? 
We know that you’ll want hospital discharge Oysta referrals to be acted on quickly, so it is important to alert Careline that there is an email they need to act on. If you do not follow up with a phone call, it could take Careline a few hours, or days to come across your email, especially if it is sent out of hours.
Q: Can Careline activate Oysta devices out of hours – e.g. weekends, or late evenings? 
A: Yes. Careline provides a 24/7 response service so there is always someone in the office. All staff at Careline will be able to activate an Oysta device, and they will do their best to do this as soon as possible. However – their priority will be ensuring assistance is provided to people whose alarms have been activated, so occasionally there may be a short wait if Careline are busy attending to emergencies. 
Q: Can anybody have an Oysta device?
A: No, only Camden residents can have an Oysta device. The devices should only be provided to people who need additional support whilst waiting for Careline to carry out a full assessment 
Q: is there a cost for an Oysta device? 
A: no. The device is on short term loan to the resident. Any cost for Careline will only occur once a full assessment and installation has occurred. It might be that Careline decide that a resident could benefit from an Oysta device long term, in which case the usual charging policy would apply. However, for the period between hospital discharge and full assessment, the loan of the device and the response service is free of charge.  
Q: Do Careline need a set of keys? 
A: at this stage, no. If Careline need to gain access they will either a) use a key safe, or b) alert emergency services. When they attend to carry out a full assessment, if gold service is requested then Careline will need a set of keys.  

If you have any more questions or any feedback please contact Chris Dyer (Careline Service Manager) or Joe Ansell (Careline Deputy Manager). 
